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Circular No.: 2022/23-110 8 December 2022

Dear Parents,
The 60" Anniversary Joint-School Speech Day

Our School, together with Cognitio College (Hong Kong), will arrange the 60™ Anniversary Joint-School Speech
Day, to be held in Queen Elizabeth Stadium at 5:00 p.m. on 14 January 2023 (Saturday). This year, we are
honoured to have Dr. Choi Yuk-Lin, JP, Secretary for Education, to deliver a speech and present prizes to the
students. You are cordially invited to attend our prize-giving ceremony cum student performances.

The activity will be arranged as follows:

(1) Under the present “vaccine pass” arrangement, all persons entering the stadium are required to be vaccinated
according to the schedule announced by the Government unless they are exempted.

(2) All students should arrive at the venue punctually at 4:00 p.m. for attendance taking. They must wear
proper school uniform for the activity.

(3) Participating parents are requested to be seated by 4:45 p.m.

(4) The event is expected to end at 7:00 p.m.

Students who have not received enough doses of COVID-19 vaccine and cannot fulfil the entry requirement
should stay at school for self-study from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon on the same day. In the case of absence due to
sickness, parents should report to the school in the morning, and submit the parent letter and medical certificate to
Class Teachers via your children upon returning to school. Holiday after Speech Day will be arranged on 16
January 2023.

Thank you for your attention!
Yours sincerely,

Tam Kwok Hin

X

Reply Slip
To: Principal

| acknowledge the receipt of the Parent Circular “The 60" Anniversary Joint-School Speech Day”, and the content
of which is understood.

[ attend the event, and request for ( ) seat(s) (without counting the students).
I will

1 not attend the event.
Name of Student: ( ) Parent’s signature:
Class: Date: December 2022
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